



16th June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Following on from the success of our carol concert, Year 3 and 4 have been invited to sing at St Mary's Church as part of their Praise Service on Sunday 26<sup>th</sup> June at 4.00pm.

Parents are invited to stay and enjoy the performance and experience the songs we sing regularly in our Collective Worship in school. The service will last about an hour and will be followed by refreshments.

This is a great opportunity for St Mary's to show off their fantastic singing voices and we look forward to seeing as many as possible there.

If your child is interested in taking part, could you please return the slip below by Friday 24th June.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely		
SRMal.	Arang.	S. A.
Mrs Malin	Ms Parry	A TIES
×		

## 

Headteacher: Mrs R Ayres

St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









